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Our Motto: Believe and Achieve

Our Values: Love - Respect - Friendship
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Dear All,

It’s been another great half term with lots of super learning, trips and memories made by the

children. The longer brighter days have also had a positive impact on the mood of all, and the staff

have made the most of extra outdoor learning opportunities where possible.

Thank you all for your understanding and kindness over the past couple of weeks with regards to

teacher changes, homework and reading books. Covid has hit us hard but as always the children and

staff have shown extreme resilience and day to day school life has not been greatly impacted.

If you’ve not had chance to look recently, take a trip to our gallery to see some of the amazing

things the children have done this half term:-

https://www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk/photo-gallery-category/school-gallery

We’ve been on our first residentials for two years, had parents back into church, showcased an

amazing Year 3/4 production to a full audience and have taken part in a multi school music concert,

it’s been great!

Don’t forget you can see what your children have been up to each week in school by visiting their

class blogs too.

We also update regularly on our twitter page if you don’t already follow us it’s @RCrossePrimary1

I hope you all have a lovely Easter Holiday and I’ll see you all in the summer term! Remember our

first day back is Monday April 25th.

Kind regards

Ms Bowring

Headteacher

mailto:office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
https://www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk/
https://www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk/photo-gallery-category/school-gallery


What have we been up to this half term?

Lots of classroom learning!

Plus so much more!!

Head on over to our class blogs and gallery for more pictures.

https://www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk/photo-gallery-category/school-gallery

https://www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk/photo-gallery-category/school-gallery


Nursery placements

September 2022

If you would like to request a

place for your child in our

nursery setting for September

2022, please contact the

school office for an application

pack.

Academy Choir

Mrs Parkes runs a fantastic

choir group on Wednesday’s

after school until 5.00pm.

Singing relieves stress,

releases endorphins, builds

confidence and helps to

make you feel happy and

uplifted. So if your child

would like to give choir a go

please get in touch via the

school office.

After school clubs for the

Summer term

Monday

Multisports Club ‘Everyone

Active’ (Year 1 to 6)

Wednesday

SoccerStars (Year 3 to 6)

Academy Choir (Year 3 to 6)

Thursday

Mini Athletics (Year 1 to 3)

PTA Wellbeing Playground

update

Thank you all so much for your support so far!

We have managed to raise enough money to

fund the trim-trail and traversing wall section

of the project. This has now all been ordered

and we’re just awaiting a date for instalment!

The children are going to be so excited when

they see it all coming together

We’ve still got a long way to go to get our

outdoor gym equipment and nurture area so if

you still wish to make a donation you can at:

https://wonderful.org/charities/1173689

www.justgiving.com/richardcrossepta

or by scanning the QR code

Upcoming dates and events

Please check our website for constantly updated

information:

https://www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk/calendar

Key dates for next half term:

27th April- Class 3 Food Waste workshop

4th May- School Photographs

13th May- PTA Outdoor Disco

17th May- Year 6 National Forest Adventure Farm

19th May- Children’s Jubilee Celebration

8th June- Year 6 GreenPower Race Day

18th June- PTA Summer Fayre

23rd June- Class 2 Safari Park Trip

24th- June Sports Day

1st July- Reserve Sports Day

11th July- Year 6 Production

12th July- Year 6 Borth Residential Trip

18th July- End of Year Service

19th July- Year 6 Leavers Worship

School fundraising this half term

Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) £110.32

Rags2Riches4Schools over 50 bags collected and £70.00 raised

PTA Pancake Celebration Day £112.67

PTA Rainbow Hamper Raffle £282.87

PTA Easter Play Raffles £169.00

A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who has contributed!
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